
  

 

Our ref: go4schools/BB 

December 2022 

 

 

Dear Parent/Guradian, 

We are pleased to inform you that the school has purchased a new real time information portal 
called GO 4 Schools. Using GO 4 Schools, you will be able to view your child’s progress online 
and access the following information at any time.  

• Timetable – Your child’s daily and weekly timetable 
• Progress Reports – Data Captures and Full written reports which are published twice 

a year 
• Behaviour information – A summary of positive and negative events, plus any 

managed detentions your child has been issued. 

Your child’s page is constantly updated, providing you with the latest information.  

We acknowledge that it has taken longer than anticipated to implement the new software and 
systems, and apologise for the inconvenience, but we are sure you will find the new portal an 
easy way to access you child’s information. 
 
 

Accessing GO 4 schools – via the website 

To access the site, please go to www.go4schools.com and click on the 
Parents login at the top of the main page to arrive at the log-in screen. The 
email address you use to enter the site must be the one we have registered 
in our database for you. 

If you would like to change this email address please contact us on 
sarah.wellings@oldburywells.com 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

http://www.go4schools.com/


 

Accessing GO 4 schools – via the App 

 

 

 

 

 
Full details, plus a help guide to logging can be found on the school website. This can be 
accessed from the link below. 

http://oldburywells.com/media/46406/dec-bb-go4s-y12-13-letter.pdf 

If you are still having difficulty logging in to the site, please email 
sarah.wellings@oldburywells.com or amy.pattison@oldburywells.com  

A reminder that if you need to contact the school about any issues related to behaviour then 
this should be directed in the first instance to your child’s form tutor or their head of year. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

1. Tap on the App to open.  
2. Type in your email address and password.  
This is the same email address and password you use to log 
into the GO 4 Schools website.  
3. Click on ‘log in’.  
If you are a first-time user, you will need to log into the website 
first to receive your password.  
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